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. Recognizing that the creative economy is among the most dynamically
developing economic sectors, and noting its capacity for the sustainable
development, the Permanent Forum recommends that the United Nations
Industrial Development Organization develop, in cooperation with indigenous
peoples and Member States, a comprehensive programme for the development of
indigenous businesses and creative industries, including through capacity-
building programmes on entrepreneurship for indigenous peoples and
mechanisms for financial support to start-ups. In that regard, funding from
Member States for the development of start-up incubators based on cultural
heritage, traditional occupations, crafts and knowledge is encouraged.
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